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British Columbia 

Arctic Seafood Products Ltd. 
Burnaby, B.C. 

British Columbia Packers Ltd. 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Salmon roe caviar, fresh and 
frozen salmon and Manila clams. 

Fresh and frozen salmon, 
groundfish, halibut, canned 
salmon and tuna; frozen 
entrées; smoked and BBO 
salmon; herring roe; salmon 
caviar and selected frozen 
imports. 

B.C. Salmon Farmers Association Ocean-farmed salmon. 
West Vancouver, B.C. 

Hagensborg Food Corporation 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Hy-Wave 
Vancouver, B.C. 

J.S. McMillan Fisheries Ltd. 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Lions Gate Fisheries Ltd. 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Mac's Oysters Ltd. 
Fanny Bay, B.C. 

Moulinet Gourmet Smoked Foods 
Victoria, B.C. 

Farmed salmon, pat é and mousse. 

Premium-quality fresh and 
frozen seafood products caught 
and processed by the Prince 
Rupert Fishermen's Cooperative 
Association. 

Pen-raised salmon, black cod, 
herring and herring roe. 

Troll caught salmon, halibut 
and black cod. All-Pacific 
groundfish (rockfish, true 
cod, sole, snapper). Also 
shellfish: crabs and 
shrimpmeat. 

Fresh and frozen Manila and 
native littleneck clams and 
oysters in the shell. 

Smoked salmon bacon and smoked 
salmon sides that are both 
non-carcinogenic. 


